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The Aurora Beacon-News 
Quotes Julie Proscia in
"Legalization of Recreational
Marijuana"
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Julie Proscia was quoted in the Aurora Beacon-News, a Chicago Tribune
publication's article titled, "Crosby: Recreational Marijuana Will Be Legal on Jan. 1
and Some Employers are 'Freaking Out.' The article discusses the growing
concerns many employers have now that the legalization of recreational
cannabis is a few weeks away. In the article, Julie states "Illinois employers have
the right to say you cannot have any cannabis in your system if you want to work
at this corporation." 

The full article can be read on the Chicago Tribune's website.


